
2.24.14 HB 4054 

 

Please remove the provision in the above referred bill, that imposes further limitations regarding 

initiative petition circulators. People who have served their time for their crimes, should be eligible 

to collect signatures. Nor should initiative campaigns have the additional time loss and expense of 

seeking and examining criminal records. 

 

The Initiative Process should not have access be limited to wealthy organizations. 
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